
Finance  Committee recommendations from meeting 22nd May 2024  

 

Electric Vehicle Chargers – overstay fee to be charged to encourage motorists to move 
car once fully charged. Advice to be taken from Anglia Car Charging as to costs of 
overstay charge.  

 

Digital Information Point – see recommendation from Landlords Ctee –  supported by 
Finance cttee  

 

Tibbys Green Play area repairs required for Health and Safety – East Suffolk Services  
£6790.08 is + VAT which incorporates the VAT for all aspects required to undertake the 
works.  From L and E designated budget.   Confirmed.  

Note – that grant applications are likely to be needed to be made this year to purchase 
replacement  equipment for Tibbys Green.  

 

CCTV Policy – recommend approval. Covers the CCTV at Town Hall and Mights Bridge.  

 

NALC NEW FINANCIAL standing orders – to be considered next meeting.  

 

Donation request  received From Light Up Southwold. Recommend that £1k be 
allocated to Light Up Southwold 2024.  

 


